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TO: Our Valued Customers & Partners in Travel !      February 2021 

 

Thank you for your support! Hopefully, with vaccinations starting, we will see travel returning sooner than later! 

 

Here are a few important updates. 

 

2021 PROGRAMS: All of our program are on line at: www.valueworldcruises.com. Each program can be downloaded and 

printed for your perusal. While we will not be printing our standard brochure, the full brochure is also online and can be 

downloaded and printed in full. If you do not have the ability to print it out yourself we will be happy to print it and mail 

from our office but it may take a bit longer as our staff is still working from home at reduced hours which are Monday-

Thursday 10am-1 pm PST and we check our snail mail once a week at the office. Thank you for understanding  

 

CURRENT COVID-19 SITUATION: Due to continued government restrictions, and border closures, WE ARE 

POSTPONING ALL TOUR AND CRUISE DEPARTURES THROUGH 15 MAY 2021. We hope to operate the following 

programs as per the timeframe outlined below. We will have another updated middle of March 2021. 

 

ASIA: 

Due to current Covid uncertainty we have postponed all China & Mekong programs until 2022. 

 

EUROPE: 

TULIP CRUISES; We are postponing all Tulip Cruises. Passengers will receive full credit and may rebook any 

2021 Rhine cruise or 2022 Tulip Cruises (dates and rates will be available by 26 February, 2021) 

 

RHINE CRUISES:  We are hoping to begin sailings after 15 May 2021. 

 

ADRIATIC CRUISES: We are hoping to begin sailings in June of 2021 

 

DANUBE CRUISES:  Due to several country cross borders, we are hoping to begin sailings in July of 2021 

 

SEINE (FRANCE): We have postponed the launch of this new program to 2022. 

 

RUSSIAN CRUISES:  We have postponed all sailings until August of 2021 onward. 

 

We will be updating information on a regular basis so PLEASE CHECK OUR WEB SITE FOR MOST CURRENT UPDATES! 

 

Thank you for your interest and continued support and we look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Your Value World Tours, Inc. Team 
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